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Works 
notice
Paver renewal works and Flinders Street 
footpath closure
Flinders Street, Melbourne
11 September to late September 2024

Due to paver renewal works, a section of the northern Flinders Street footpath will 
temporarily close from 8pm to 6am until late September.

When we’ll be working
	– From 11 September to late 

September 2024

	– These works will take place 
from 8pm to 6am, Monday 
to Friday, to minimise 
pedestrian and business 
impacts.

The timing of work may change 
depending on weather.

What to be aware of
	– The northern Flinders Street 

footpath will be closed during 
these works, from Degraves Street 
towards Elizabeth Street,  from 
8pm and 6am until late September

	– A pedestrian detour will be in place 
via the southern Flinders Street 
footpath and existing Flinders 
Street pedestrian crossings

	– Access to local businesses and 
buildings will be maintained by 
traffic control during opening 
hours

	– During the day, the footpath will 
reopen to the public and will be 
slightly narrowed

	– Traffic management and wayfinding 
will be in place to manage the 
closure

	– These works are expected to 
generate medium levels of noise, 
with intermittent periods of high-
level noise associated with paver 
removal.

We appreciate your patience while we 
undertake these works. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please 
contact the Metro Tunnel Project 
information line on 1800 105 105. 

Further information on Town Hall 
Station works can be found at 
metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

What we'll be doing
	– Establishing a site on the northern 

Flinders Street footpath, directly 
west of Degraves Street, using 
temporary fencing and bollards

	– Removing existing bluestone 
pavers along the northern 
Flinders Street footpath, pouring 
a new concrete slab, placing 
crushed rock, and installing new 
pavers 

	– Works will involve the use of a 
small excavator, forklift, bin and 
small truck.
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http://metrotunnel.vic.gov.au


Find out more

metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. If you
need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
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Footpath closure 
 (8pm - 6am, until late September)

Pedestrian detour 
(8pm - 6am, until late September)

Footpath closure (until late September)

Non-Metro Tunnel Greater Western Water
night works (until mid-October)
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Indicative only


